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Dear Supporter, 

It has only been a month since being back in Honduras and it already has been trial after trial. 
The ministry has been hit a few times. We lost a school bus driver in an accident. The Bro. Sam and Julie 
Hodges were also in an accident not even a week later. They did suffer injuries but are doing better. 
Those working in the ministry have experienced personal loss, and intense situations back home. We 
have seen some things happen that are heard to unsee.  

BUT, In our weakness He is made strong, and God always gives peace. There still has been 
salvations as a benefit from God’s work here. Every Sunday message is another soul or two saved. Every 
evangelism means more souls saved. Every venture out on faith alone, we bring souls closer to God. We 
have had bible clubs and are starting to have more church functions! The singles will be having a 
conference coming up too! 

I continue to enjoy teaching, the class this year is worlds different than last. I have more little 
minds than last year to keep alert in class. But that is also more little minds that the Lord I pray will 
influence through what I teach. 

The girl’s academy is going strong and doing well. They now live in house very close to us. We get 
to see them just about every day! I got to go on an evangelism with one of them. She did well, but this 
also gave me more of an opportunity speak Spanish and I did. I got to attempt a full conversation in 
Spanish about His eternal security. He says he was saved, But I told him some things he might want to 
look at. The boy’s academy is still recovering from the fire from the summer. But everything is going 
smoothly. The boys I have notices have grown a lot from when they first arrived. They have become true 
little gentlemen! Thankfully someone has come to help better manage the homes, and couple has taken 
over the boys academy as well! 

My bus route is going great! We just celebrated kids day and had more than 100 on our bus!! 

This ministry is nonstop and is truly reaping a harvest well planted! 

Please pray for peace in the ministry after struggling some. Mental and physical endurance. 
Almost all the teachers right now are facing some hard things right now. Please pray for peace and 
confidence to continue the Lord’s work here. One of the teachers has surgery she may need for her 
tooth. Pray that runs smoothly. I’m having small car trouble, so pray that will all get resolved sooner 
rather than later!  

If you would like to support me financially, there are several ways to do so. The easiest way 
would be to send a check to Heartland Baptist Missions. Their address is 7000 N. Pensacola Blvd., 
Pensacola, FL 32505. You can also donate online, but there is a processing fee involved. Online donations 
can be made atheartlandbaptistmissions.org. Please prayerfully consider a one-time donation or 
monthly support. 



Again, I thank you for your prayers as I take the next step in following the Lord’s leading. No matter how 
you can support me, whether through prayer or financially, I am extremely grateful. If you wish to be 
personally updated on what the Lord is doing, you can email me at the address listed at the top of this 
letter. 

In Christ alone, 

 Hannah Tabor 


